NOBE Mines

Latest from the Chapter

INSIDE

Upcoming Events

Exciting opportunities are coming up this semester.

Chapter Updates

We have some important updates to share from the chapter.

Past Events

This semester has already started with great energy and good engagement



Note from the Board

Welcome back to a brand-new semester with NOBE! We're thrilled to see so many new and returning faces and are excited to kick off another year of growth, learning, and community. Our chapter is built on the idea of bringing together students interested in both business and engineering, and this year we're focused on expanding opportunities for professional development, collaboration, and hands-on experience.

This semester, we have an exciting lineup of events and committee meetings that will help you strengthen your skills, connect with like-minded peers, and prepare for future career paths. Whether you're interested in building your resume, exploring the financial markets, or just meeting new people who share your interests, NOBE has something to offer.

We're also looking forward to working closely with our new leadership team, who bring fresh ideas and energy to the chapter. With your participation, we're confident that this will be one of our most successful semesters yet. Thank you for being part of the NOBE community—we can't wait to see what we accomplish together.



NOBE Newsletter



Upcoming Events

We'll be kicking things off with our **Welcome Back Event** on **Monday, September 15th at 5:00pm in East Building 220** hosted as a **with Vulcan**. Representatives from Volcan will be joining us to share insights about their work and connect with students. This will be a fun and informal opportunity to meet fellow members and new members, learn more about what NOBE and Volcan have to offer, and get excited for the semester ahead. You can find more details about the event here, or scanning the QR code.

In addition, our subcommittees are gearing up for their first meetings. The Personal Finance Committee, led by Grace Martinez, will be held every Monday in CoorsTek 140. These weekly sessions are designed to help members build valuable skills in personal finance, learning to manage their money and plan for the future. The Investment Committee, led by Olaf Woodall, will hold its first meeting on September 17 in Marquez 115, where students begin exploring financial markets, investment strategies, and portfolio management through a hands-on approach. If you're interest in joining a committee or have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to our board - we'd love to help you get involved.

Past Event Recap

We kicked off the semester strong with the Celebration of Mines on August 29th, where our booth welcomed lots of new faces and sparked great interest in what NOBE has to offer. Despite the heavy rain throughout the event, our team had and incredible time engaging with students and sharing our mission. The enthusiasm from everyone who stopped by truly set the tone for the semester, and we couldn't be more excited about the momentum going forward. Thank you to everyone who braved the weather to connect with us - we can't wait to see that same energy carry into out upcoming meetings and events.



Chapter Updates

This semester also brings a new leadership team to NOBE. Our board is led by Co-Presidents Kieran Broderick and Matt Pane, who are joined by Kasper Alias, Vice President of Finance; Brady Northrop, Vice President of Internal Affairs; PJ Cattenach, Vice President of External Affairs; ViAnna Hollis, Vice President of Events; and Amelia Johnson, Vice President of Communications. Together, this team is dedicated to building on the past successes while introducing our new ideas to grow our chapter and provide meaningful and useful experiences for our Members. We're so excited for what this semester has in store and hope to see you at our events, committee meetings, and gatherings throughout the year. Stay connected with us for more updates and thank you for being a part of the NOBE community.

Have questions or want to get involved? Reach out to us at <u>president@nobemines.org</u> or <u>avjohnson@mines.edu</u> or follow us on Instagram <u>@nobe_mines</u> for updates on events and opportunities.